
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Planning Department – Land Management Division 

  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Blair Martin, Planning Commission Chairperson 

 Members of the Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission 
 

FROM: Marcus Mueller, Land Management Officer  
 

DATE: July 1, 2021 
 

RE: Eagle Lake Material Site Management Review 

 

 
The Planning Commission held a public hearing for Resolution 2021-046 on June 

14th and passed a motion recommending to the borough assembly approval of 

the resolution by 7-4 vote.  

 

On June 15th the borough assembly held a public hearing and passed a motion 

to postpone the resolution in order that it could go back to the Anchor Point 

Advisory Planning Commission (APC).  

 

The Anchor Point APC is scheduled to meet on July 8th. The APC’s 

recommendation will be forwarded to the Planning Commission. The Planning 

Commission may hold another public hearing and then when brought back to 

the commission may decide whether or not to make a new motion regarding 

the resolution.  

 


